
The City of McKenzie, Tenn., a municipal government, is 
proposing to construct a soccer complex located at 103 
Mulberry Park in McKenzie, Tenn.

The City of McKenzie, Tenn., will contract with the 
Tennessee Army National Guard to perform site work 
for this complex. This work consists of grading the site, 
leveling the site, constructing a restroom/concession/
storage facility. The site at 103 Mulberry Park is 
commonly referred to as Mulberry Park.

If there are any contractors or individuals that oppose 
these services they should contact:

Jennifer Waldrup, McKenzie, TN, City Recorder, at 731-
352-2292 x4 or jennifer.waldrup@cityofmckenzie.com 
on or before Monday, March 24, 2025 at 10 a.m.
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